
Subject: Re: I'm a U newbie
Posted by nixnixnix on Fri, 15 Oct 2010 19:23:24 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hey Mirek,

Should we be moving up to VC2010? I am currently still on VC2008 with windows 7 SDK.

I would like to be able to debug 64 bit code in Windows as lots of my users take advantage of my
64 bit windows version and when they have problems it is awkward to investigate without 64 bit
debugging in windows.

Nick
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